Letterhead 

CERTIFIED AND REGULAR MAIL 

Date 

Employee Name 

Employee Address 

Dear Employee: 

The University has been advised that on (DATE) you reached Maximum Medical Improvement (MMI) on your worker’s compensation injury.  On (DATE), you submitted a Reasonable Accommodation Request Form. However, after discussing the restrictions and minimum requirements of the jobs with you, your request was not approved. You were advised you had the right to submit a copy of the form to the University ADA Coordinator at the Office of Equal Opportunity (OEO).  On (DATE), you submitted the Reasonable Accommodation Request Form to the University ADA Coordinator.  You requested the following reasonable accommodation(s) (List accommodations requested by employee).  
According to the University ADA Coordinator, your request for reasonable accommodation(s) will not be approved.  Per the University Administrative Policies (UAP) 3110, Reasonable Accommodation for Employees with Disabilities, the ADA Coordinator’s decision is final.  In accordance with UAP 3630, Workers’ Compensation, you were placed on the Layoff Roster for priority placement when you reached MMI on (DATE).  Therefore, effective immediately you will be separated from the University and remain on the layoff roster for priority placement until (six months from date of MMI).  Please contact your HR Consultant, name of HR Consultant, at XXXXXXX to discuss the process for consideration for other positions that may become available.
If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact me at (XXXXXXX), or the ADA Coordinator at (XXXXXX).
Sincerely, 

Supervisor
Attachments: UAP #3110
                       UAP#3630

cc:
HR Consultant

ADA Coordinator




Safety and Risk Services
